Yosemite Alpine Community Services District
POB 31, Fish Camp, CA 93623

Late January 2022 Communication

JAN. 17, 2022 BOARD MEETING. The meeting was held via Zoom due to Covid concerns. Early
discussion of the budgets for FY 2022-23 and 2023-24 was held. More solid numbers will be
presented at the Jan. 31, 2022 meeting. Funding a Capital Improvement Plan and a Reserve are
important components for these budgets. YACSD is looking at updating meters with remote
read meters, which will help with leak detection. YACSD will be following the Prop 218 process
in developing the budgets. Fish Camp’s new District 1 Supervisor Rosemarie Smallcombe
attended and participated in the meeting.

WATER LEAK. A thank you goes out to those who contacted Water Master Tim McGinty with a
confirmation that all was good at their properties. He has not heard from all of us yet. PLEASE
realize that water is precious and that we all need to turn off the water to our homes when we
leave. Become familiar with your turn-off valves and use them.

DISTRICT WEBSITE. Please visit our website for current information and meeting details.
www.yosemitealpinecsd@specialdistrict.org.

NEXT MEETING. The next board meeting will be held via ZOOM on Monday, Jan. 31, 2022 at
7:00 pm. Please check the website for the Agenda, which includes the Zoom access
instructions.

YOUR YACSD BOARD MEMBERS.

Chair Patti Frey 1slonative@gmail.com

Vice Chair Tim McGinty mcginty7691@gmail.com also Webmaster / Water Master
Secretary Karen Glendenning yacsd@hotmail.com

Treasurer John Hastrup john.hastrup@gmail.com

Member Barry Green greenbeans5@comcast.net



